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RRB NTPC exam 2016: Results to release by third week of December

RRB NTPC exam 2016: The result of Railway Recruitment Board (RRB)
NTPC exam 2016 is likely to release by the third week of December. As
per a senior official, the Board will take “15 more days” to declare the
result.

This means, the stage II of the exam will be held next month, that is,
January 2017.

Recently, the Thiruvananthapuram Board had declared the results of
NTPC exam but withdrew it a day later. “Few of RRB’s websites run on
private server including the Thiruvananthapuram Board. We are trying to
bring all the Board’s websites on the NIC server. On November 17, we
were testing the website and therefore temporarily uploaded the data. The
final results are not out yet,” clarified the official.

However, when The Indian Express asked whether it will be further
postponed to January, the official assured that the RRB NTPC results will
be out this month itself. He also said that all zones will release the results
on the same day.

It’s been an year since the Railways had announced the Non Technical
Popular Category recruitment notification to fill 18252 jobs for graduates.

Over 93 lakh candidates applied for the NTPC posts in the Indian
railways, out of which, 56 lakh candidates were shortlisted. The exam
was held in March and April while the answer keys and objection tracker
were out in August.


